From: Keith Lomax

To: Al2chelmsfordA120

Subject: Fwd: Gershwin Boulevard Bridge

Date: 10 July 2023 22:10:26

Sirs,

Allan Baker has asked me to forward this to yourselves as his attempt to email it to you was unsuccessful.
regards

Keith Lomax

> e Original Message ----------

> From: Allan Baker
> To: Keith Lomax
> Date: 10 July 2023 at 21:26
> Subject: Gershwin Boulevard Bridge

>

> Hello and a very god day to you all ,

> [ would like to thank you for the opportunity to speak at the recent meeting concerning the A12

> And the Gershwin Boulevard Bridge

> [ felt had to ask one more time that the Highways

> Take another look at the way they have approached this particular issue

> From us the Residents it seems they the Highways have no consideration for the residents of Oliver’s drive.
they only interested it seems on being a Large group of People who want to tell us what we want and not what
we actually need,

> There was no consultation

> With us the Residents of Witham

> We only discovered the whereabouts of this Bridge at the meeting in Witham Town Public Hall

> I Truly Believe that the Highways have got the position of the proposed Bridge WRONG

> And Humbly ask that the Committee that can get this Bridge moved 300 yds away from Oliver’s drive and
give a safer access to Howbridge hall rd

> And a path that will give access to James Cook Wood and so avoid the very dangerous bends on Maldon road
> Most Residents do not have a problem with the upgrade Just the process the Highways have taken ,The way
they Just tell people what they are doing is Wrong, These people do not live within 100 miles of our Town and
will not have to live with the consequences of there Actions

> I apologise if I am repeating myself and I Thank you unreservedly for your Patience to sort the many issues
out

> With High Regards for all you have to do

> Mr Allan J Baker

> Sent from my iPhone

(@ukbaker.co.uk>
@onetel.net>
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